
 
Southern Harmony Chorus is a women’s singing organization performing four-part acapella music in the 
barbershop style.  They have been singing in the Charleston area since 1976 and are chapter of Sweet 
Adelines International.  Sweet Adelines started in 1945 as a small group of women who loved to sing. 
Since then, it has evolved into an organization of nearly 21,000 singers, connecting women around the 
world in one sisterhood. They are dedicated to preserving the unique sound of a cappella barbershop 
harmony, sharing our passion for music and empowering women in every area of their lives. 
 
The chorus is financially funded through primarily members dues and occasional performance 
opportunities.  The proceeds help continuing efforts to teach music and vocal skills to members, as well 
has assist with expenses such as music, copyrights, educational media, costuming, Director fees, 
educational forums, coaching, rehearsal hall rental etc.     
 
Southern Harmony Chorus is a non-profit, 501-3C.  Ticket proceeds support the continuation of this true 
American Artform, Barbershop. 
 


